
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It has been a great week of learning in school. Congratulations to Year 5 
pupils for completing their Bikeability training this week!  The programme 
aims to provide pupils with knowledge of cycling and road safety.   
 
Elsewhere in school, we have seen great learning engagement and calm                      
behaviour.  Pupils’ enthusiasm for learning was also noted during a recent governor        
monitoring visit.  
 
At the Governor Meeting this week, I shared our school development progress update with 
governors.  We are making significant improvement with our priorities – SEND, behaviour 
and curriculum implementation.  I am grateful for the support of the staff team in 
school.  Their commitment to our school and resilience have made the progress to date    
possible.   
 
I am humbled to have received much positive feedback from parents and carers.  As a 
school, we know that we are only at the start of our improvement journey and there are still 
many things we need to get right, we are appreciative of your ongoing support. 
 
Additionally, thank you to all the parents who were able to attend the Writing showcase 
event. We hope that this provided you with the opportunity to understand our new             
approach to writing across the school.   
 
 
Ms Luu  
 

 

 

This week’s Celebration Award winners are: 
Olive, Charlie, Charlie, Carly, Sophie, Ralph, Ellis, Caitlin, Charlotte,  

Bethan, Emika, Hugo. 
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School Contacts 
School Office: office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk School Finance: finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Reception:    rainbowfish@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Reception:  sharks@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Year 1:  starfish@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Year 1:       turtles@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
Year 2:  swordfish@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Year 2:   seahorses@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Year 3:      dolphins@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Year 3:   orcas@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Year 4: seaotters@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Year 4:   penguins@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
Year 5: stingrays@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk Year 5:    manatees@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk   

Attendance 
 

Congratulations to the following classes who 
achieved greater than 96% target for attendance: 

 
Week Commencing: 04th March 

Manatees – 98.85% 
Penguins –  97.50% 

Turtles – 96.25% 

KS2 Playground Zoning 
 

We are excited to share that we have been donated an air hockey table for our KS2 playground 
zoning. The children are looking forward to using this next week.  

 

Sports Captains and Ambassadors 
 

Our sports captains and ambassadors were announced in this weeks assembly, they are: 
 

Sports Captains: 
Isabelle, Isabel, Edward, Jessica 

 
Sports Ambassadors: 

Lily-Rose, Ayla, Oscar, William, Lily, Teddy, Nicholas, Andre, Declan, Tansy, Bethan, Stef-
any, Sam, Rose, George, Joshua  

 
 

Individual class dates for your diaries: 
 

19th March  
Year 4 Production 

 
22nd March  

14.00— Year 2 Parents shared learning  

 

Sports Stacking Festival 
 

We were extremely please to be able to give 12 of our KS2 students the opportunity to 
attend a Sports Stacking festival this week. The Students had a brilliant time and were 

nominated for a 'Teamwork' and 'Encouragement' award - Well done!" 
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